BAS FACULTY COMMITTEE REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE


The BAS Faculty Committee met Monday, September 19, 2011 at 2:00 p.m. in HTC 137 with an IAV connection in Pahrump.

Those present were Bret Murphy, Scott Hennefer, Thomas Matula, Glen Tenney, Janice King, James Elithorp, Ed Nickel, and Delores Whittaker (Support Staff).

I. BAS Degree Applicants Reviewed:

Digital Information Technology

2 Accepted, 1 Declined

Instrumentation



2 Accepted

Land Surveying/Geomatics

3 Accepted, 3 Declined

Management in Technology
           15 Accepted, 1 Declined

Total Applicants Accepted:
           22

II. Application Form Reviewed

a. Changes to second page only:

i. Add official transcript received line for registrar.

ii. Change “To be completed by B.A.S. Committee” to read To be completed by B.A.S. Program Emphases Coordinator/Adviser. Add approval signature line.

iii. Remove - check box/Other

III. Housekeeping Items

a. Janice King summarized new steps to streamline the application process and record keeping. The majority of paperwork will be tracked and stored in the business department with only a copy of the student application forwarded to admissions.

b. Application deadlines will change to October 1 and March 1; effective spring 2012.

c. Program coordinators were asked to review web pages and materials for updates and contact Delores with any changes.

d. Thomas Matula will meet with Mike McFarlane to discuss what we are tracking versus what we should be tracking within the program.  Ideas were brought forth to improve various aspects of the program that, if approved, would involve changes in current procedures.  It was felt these ideas should be discussed with administration and placed on the spring agenda for further discussion/action.

